
 

 

TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN 

NOTICE OF STUDY COMMENCEMENT 
 

The Town of Carleton Place has initiated a study process that will result in the municipality’s first Transportation 
Master Plan (TMP). The TMP will guide transportation infrastructure improvements over the next two decades, 
and identify policies, guidelines, and recommendations to meet the needs of all modes of transportation including 
walking, cycling, transit and cars. This plan will also provide the unique opportunity for proactive thinking, 
anticipating community needs, and preparing for emerging trends in transportation solutions, such as complete 
streets and a system that is inclusive and accessible to a broad spectrum of our society.  

The process will conform with the provisions for Master Plans (Phases 1 & 2) in the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (October 2000, as amended in 2001, 2011 & 2015) by the Municipal Engineers Association. This 
process will include consultation with the public and stakeholders, consideration of reasonable alternative 
solutions, a high-level assessment of the effects on the environment at the network level, evaluation of alternatives, 
and documentation of the process that results in a recommended plan.  

It is anticipated that the study will be completed by the end of 2021.  

How to get involved? 

Various opportunities for public involvement will be provided, and public input will be welcomed throughout the 
study process. Public Information Centers will be held during the study to solicit your feedback regarding key 
issues, solutions, and recommendations. In addition, an online survey will be launched on the Town’s website to 
gain a better understanding of your mobility needs. Future notices to announce public information events as well 
as online surveys will be published in the Town’s news bulletins and social media feeds, and the Town’s website 
at www.carletonplace.ca.  

We look forward to hearing from you on this important project for Carleton Place!  

Visit the Town website or you may contact the study’s Project Managers: 

Guy Bourgon, P.Eng. 
Director of Public Works 
Town of Carleton Place 

Tel: 613-257-6209 
Email: gbourgon@carletonplace.ca 

Ron Clarke, MCIP, RPP 
Vice President, Ottawa 

Parsons Inc. 
Tel: 613-691-1526 

Email: cptmp.parsons@parsons.com 
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